
 
19th February 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year World Book Day is on Thurdsay1st March. Due to other pre-arranged commitments, we will 

celebrate World Book Day in school on Wednesday 28th February. We would like to invite you to 

join us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion. Pupils can come to school 

on Wednesday 28th February dressed as their favourite book character, or they can come in non-

uniform. (No onesies or pyjamas, if in doubt please ask at the office). No donation needed. 

 

We will be holding our  ‘Reading in an unusual place’ competition, we would like you to take a 

photograph of your child reading in the most unusual place you can find, e.g. sitting in front of the 

fridge, in the garden, on the bus etc. Please send in your photographs as soon as possible so we 

can display them in school.  Last day for photo entries is Monday 26th February. Photographs can 

also be emailed to admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk where we can print them out 

for you. 

 

Pupils will receive a National Book Token for £1 off their favourite book; these can be spent in WH 

Smith, Waterstones, Blackwell, Eason, John Smiths and all good independent bookshops across 

the UK and Ireland. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft  

Head Teacher 
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